
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
April 5, 2017 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM:  Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE:  Monday, March 27, 2017 

 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Taking Care of Small Business: 
Working Together for a Better SBA.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on 
Wednesday, April 5, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
The Honorable Linda McMahon was sworn in on February 14, 2017 as the 25th Administrator of the 
United States Small Business Administration (SBA).  From 1980 to 2009, Administrator McMahon 
was active in her family’s company, World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. (WWE), eventually 
becoming President and Chief Executive Officer.  WWE began as a small regional company and 
grew into a large, global business.  The Committee will hear from Administrator McMahon about her 
priorities for entrepreneurs and the SBA. 
  
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 3, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn 
House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Viktoria Seale, Senior Counsel for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 


